The only thing we know for sure is that things will change!

After more than 40 years of collecting turkeys for Thanksgiving meals for Saint Vincent DePaul
Dining Hall, The Rescue Mission and Skip's Café, we are changing the CO”EC'HOH dCly

It will now be on: TUesday, November 21, 2023.

The city busses don't run on Thanksgiving Day so it would be to more people’'s advantage to serve the
Thanksgiving meal on Wednesday instead of Thursday. Therefore, we need to have the food at the
dining halls on Tuesday. Please mark your calendars for this change. Hopefully, this is even a helpful
change for the cooks as we are not also preparing our food on the same day. One more helpful thing:
If you are going away, you might find it convenient to drop your cooked turkey in the Parish Hall
refrigerator on Monday night. The Hall will be open until 4.00 that day.

If you have been a parishioner of Saint Michael for a time, you know of the Turkey Connection. Each
year we are asked to supply turkeys and the “fixins™ - stuffing, pies, potatoes, yams, rolls, etc. - of a
Thanksgiving meal to serve at these facilities. Please bring these items (please use disposable
containers) to our Parish Hall on:

Tuesday, November 21, 2023 between 8:30 am and 4:00 pm.

The turkeys will be carved and sent with the other food to the kitchens for serving on Wednesday.

Again this year we ask your help in getting the word out
other generous people who don't yet know about this
ministry. So please text, e-mail, Facebook, tweet or
otherwise pass along this information. It's a "viral”
thing but we are safe because we have been vaccinated
with the Spirit of God that does all things for our good
and the good of those who depend on the people of God.

As ever, thank you and God bless you for all you already do to bring the face of Christ to this small
corner of the world. And, thank you in advance for giving this Thanksgiving ministry another little
boost this year.,

For more information, please call Juanita Sherba 330-793-3606.



